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Regarding the planning application  for Lidil

I writing to support this application

I think it would be good for the local economy having another supermarket
Lidil would provide new jobs and in particular current environment it’s a  must
It would also bring much needed local competiton to Sainsburys and will bring prices down And give the
customer more choice
Another plus for local economy

Please can you make sure my email is forward on to relevant person who is dealing with case




